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In the Spring Term, Year 5B had the 

opportunity to visit the Royal Greenwich 

Observatory to explore the Solar System.  

The children were thrilled to 

meet astronomers, exploring big 

ideas about the solar system 

through cutting-edge science. 

They particularly enjoyed visiting 

the planetarium where they were 

given a virtual tour through 

space! 
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